Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Optometry
The Board of Optometry hereby gives notice that on August 24, 2011, it received a Petition for Declaratory Statement filed by Nicholas Krevatas, O.D., seeking the Board’s guidance concerning use of The Online Appointment Book provided through Luxottica. The Board will address this petition at its next meeting on October 7, 2011.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Bruce Deterding, Executive Director, Board of Optometry, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3252.
